
 

PRICE MUNICIPAL CORPORATION 

PRICE CITY AUDIT REPORT 

 

The audit report for Price City for the Fiscal Year ending June 30, 2023, has been completed.  

Interested parties may review the report at the office of the City Finance Director, Room 203, 

185 East Main, Price, Utah, during normal business hours. 

 

        /s/ Jaci Adams 

     Price City Recorder 

 

Published in the ETV Newspaper January 10 & 17, 2024. 

 


